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Senate Majority Leader Fitzgerald Issues Statement on Extraordinary Session Bill 

Signing 

 

[Madison, WI] — Following Governor Scott Walker's public signing of bills passed by the 

Senate and Assembly during the extraordinary session, Senate Majority Leader Scott 

Fitzgerald issued the following statement: 

  

"Today's bill signing by Governor Walker helps protect reforms that have been eight years in 

the making. I want to thank him, Speaker Vos, and my colleagues in the Senate for their work. 

  

"These bills protect taxpayers, expand transparency over the pardoning of convicted felons, 

provide a sense of stability moving forward in economic development, and more. The incoming 

governor-elect will remain one of the most powerful executives in the country." 

  

Senate Majority Leader Scott Fitzgerald (R-Juneau) represents the 13th Senate District, which 

covers portions of Dodge, Jefferson, Waukesha, Washington, Dane, and Columbia counties. 
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